
Welcome Back!

Tuesday, September 3rd is the first day for students. There will be a
3 hour early dismissal (12:15pm)

Changes to Transportation
Please remember that if there are ANY changes to your students
transportation, you must send a note in with your child or call the
school at 301-689-6132, please make sure that you speak to
someone, do not leave a message. If the phones are down, the
messages don't always come through until later. We ask that you
please DO NOT email Mrs. Bolden or your child’s teacher with the
change, we may not see the email in time. If you have questions please contact Mrs. Bolden.



SEPTEMBER HAPPENINGS:
September 2nd - Labor Day
September 3rd - Students' First Day - 12:15 Dismissal
September 8th - PTO Meeting 3:00pm
September 18th - Staff Development - 12:15 Dismissal

October Happenings:
October 10th - Staff Development - 12:15 Dismissal
October 11th - Autumn Glory - Schools are Closed
October 25th - Fall Pictures
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